
DEPARTMENT 
OF REVENUE 

July 23, 2018 

Tobacco Licensing Division 
375 Jackson Street #220 
St Paul, MN 55101 

Seized Cigarette/Tobacco Product 

The Minnesota Department of Revenue recently seized cigarette and/or tobacco products as 
contraband under Minnesota Statute 297F.21 from a business located in your jurisdiction. 
Because all time periods for judicially challenging the seizure have expired, the property has 
been forfeited to the State. . . . 

Attached you will find a copy of our Notice of Seized Contraband. The notice lists the products 
we seized. 

Why are you contacting me? 
We are providing you information about our seizure of tobacco contraband so you may take any 
action against the city/county license as appropriate. 

Contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Johnson 
Compliance Coordinator 
Phone: 651-556-4708 
Email: steve.johnson@state.rnn.us 

Supervisor Contact Information: 
Dan Hughes 
651-556-4750 
dan.hughes@state.mn. us 
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